Hello my name is Scott W. Franer

Yes I am one of the owners and Co-Founders of AGP Lock & Security. But I just
had to share a true story and give a shout out to our alarm monitoring division.

On Saturday, May 17, 2008 at about 6:19 pm a fire started in my kitchen. I am a
tather of 7 kids 5 of which still spent quite a lot of time here. Hearing the alarm, my kids
ran out the front door as per our pre-plan (If you don’t have a Pre-Plan Check out
http://www.agplock.com/preplan.html). Thankfully I was able to get the fire under
control in minutes but it is nice to know that within 23 Seconds of the smoke/heat sensor
activating, that the fire department was already on there way. I have blackened my
account number and the fire department number for security reasons. But attached below
is a cut and paste of actual reporting information from our monitoring division.

My wite, kids & I are very thankful that we are protected by AGP Lock &
Security. Thanks Again the Franer Family.

05/17/08 SAT Name: SCOTT FRANER Acct: XXXXXXXX DIr: XXXX
18:19:04 SIGNAL RECEIVED: (FA ) 1A 1
FIRE ALARM ZONE 1A AREA 1
18:19:27 CALLED xxxxx xxx FIRE DEPT DIALED (937) XXx-XXXX



